From: Puco ContactOPSB

To: Puco Docketing

Subject: comment for 16-1871

Date: Wednesday, September 9, 2020 2:54:42 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: Susan Gallagher <sugal@ptd.net>

Sent: Wednesday, September 9, 2020 2:46 PM

To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: Blade Feathering

Greetings,

As a licensed wildlife rehabilitator, I'm writing to encourage the continuation of blade feathering at the Icebreaker
Wind project.

I thank you for your support of this effective mitigation technique.

Wild birds and bats already suffer a great deal as the result of man-made hazards. Adding one more in the form of
spinning blades during migration season is unacceptable when most mortality can be avoided through feathering.

Thank you for caring enough about wildlife to give this technique the consideration it deserves.
Sincerely,

Susan Gallagher
Weatherly, Pennsylvania
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